
From: Tracy MacDonald 
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2020 6:34 PM 
Subject: Resolution - Environmental Awareness and Action 

Good afternoon,  

The Town Orangeville passed the following resolution at its January 13, 2020 Council meeting: 

13.1       Councillor Peters – Environmental Awareness and Action 

Resolution 2020-14 

Moved by Councillor Peters 
Seconded by Councillor Post 

That the Town of Orangeville supports continuation of the programs and services of the CVC, both 
mandatory and non-mandatory, and that no programs or services of the CVC or other CAs in Ontario be 
“wound down” at this time; and 

That the Minister of the Environment, Conservation, and Parks give clear direction as to what programs 
and services are considered mandatory and non-mandatory and how those programs will be funded in 
the future; and 

That the Minister of the Environment, Conservation, and Parks recognizes the strong and positive 
Provincial role Conservation Authorities (CAs) play in flood risk reduction programs and reinstates 
funding to the CAs of Ontario; and  

That this resolution be forwarded to the Minister of the Environment, Conservation, and Parks, Premier 
Doug Ford, MPP Sylvia Jones, the Association of Municipalities of Ontario, the Credit Valley Conservation 
Authority, Conservation Ontario, and all Ontario municipalities. 

Carried. 

Regards, 

Tracy Macdonald| Assistant Clerk | Corporate Services 
Town of Orangeville | 87 Broadway | Orangeville  ON  L9W 1K1 
519-941-0440 Ext. 2256  | Toll Free 1-866-941-0440 Ext. 2256
tmacdonald@orangeville.ca   |   www.orangeville.ca
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